
 

Year 2 Newsletter – 24th March 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We look forward to seeing any home projects that have been completed.  The children should bring 

them in from Monday.  We will be sharing them during the week and so will not return them until 

Friday. 

We are hoping to visit London Zoo on 18th May as part of our learning about habitats.  I am just 

waiting for confirmation from London Zoo but wanted to give you all some notice.  The cost of the 

visit will be about £20 and we will be asking for parent volunteers.  A letter will come out at the 

beginning of next term with specific details and costs. 

The Year 2 Team 

 

This week’s learning: 
Maths – We will be completing a practise maths test paper. 

English – We will be completing a practise reading paper. 

RE – We will be listening to the story of Easter Sunday and retelling it from the point of view 

of Mary Magdalene. 

Geography – The children will be drawing conclusions about our locality using the data they 

collected during the walk. 

History – We will be reviewing the topic and drawing conclusions about how 

communications technology has changed.  We will also be sharing home projects. 

Art – We will be using our knowledge of mixing primary colours and creating tints and tones 

to paint pictures of flowers. 

Key Dates 

Wednesday 29th March – St Francis Parent’s Evening 

Friday 31st March – 2pm End of term. 

 


